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To: All High Meadow Shareholders  

 

Date: May 23, 2024 

 

Re: High Meadow Fuel Charge Update 

 

 
 

High Meadow Shareholders, 

 

After careful consideration of our projected oil consumption for the 2023-2024 fiscal year, the 

board has voted to discontinue the fuel surcharge, effective June 1st, 2024. This means you should 

not see a surcharge on your June maintenance bill.  

 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter, as weather is quite unpredictable. Thank you for 

your support in our continued efforts at fiscal responsibility. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Board of Directors 

 


